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March 29, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR: James C. McKnight
Document Management Branch
Division of Information Support Services

FROM: Jared S. Wermiel, Chief
Instrumentation and Controls Branch
Division of Reactor Controls

and Human Factors

SUBJECT: RELEASE OF LETTER TO THE PUBLIC DOCUMENTS ROOM

On March 16, 1994, a telephone call was held between the General Electric
Company and members of the NRR staff. The subject of this telephone call was
questions and clarifications on the Boiling Water Owners' Group Licensing
Topical Report NED0-32291, " System Analyses for Elimination of Selected
Response Time Testing Requirements." The clarifications to the report were
documented in GE Letter 0G94-204-964, dated March 16, 1994. The letter is notproprietary. I am enclosing a copy of the letter for release to the Public
Documents Room.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Paul Loeser in NRR at
504-2825.
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Jared S. Wermiel, Chief
Instrumentation and Controls Branch
Division of Reactor Controls

and Human Factors

Enclosure:
As stated
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